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BANK OF GHANA 

NOTICE ON RELOCATION OF THE BANKING DEPARTMENT 
TO THE BANK SQUARE 

NOTICE NO. BG/GOV/SEC/2025/29 

 
The Bank of Ghana wishes to inform the general public that, effective Monday, 
15th September 2025, the Banking Department will relocate its operations to 

its new Head Office at the following address: 

Bank of Ghana 
The Bank Square 
42 Castle Road 
Ridge, Accra 

 
i. Banking Hall – Ground Floor, Tower Block 

ii. All Other Services – First Floor, Tower Block 

 
Kindly note: 

From the effective date above, all official correspondence, banking services, 
visits, and deliveries should be directed to the new location. The telephone 

numbers and email addresses remain unchanged unless otherwise 
communicated. 

 

 
Contact Numbers: 

• +233-30-2666174 – 6 

• +233-30-2666361 – 5 
• +233-30-2666902 – 8 
• +233-30-2666921 – 5 

Email: bankingcorrespondence@bog.gov.gh 

We sincerely appreciate your continued support and look forward to welcoming 

you to our new premises. 
 

 
(SGD.) 
AIMEE V. QUASHIE (MS.) 9TH SEPTEMBER 2025 

FOR: THE SECRETARY 
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